

## **Royal Cross Primary School**

Lancashire's school for deaf children



#### **Book the Date!**

Royal Cross are working with the NSPCC to bring you a free virtual event on:

THANK YOU to those families who have already signed up!

### December 15th at 10:30 am.

The event is completely **free** and will last for 30 minutes.

It will be hosted by the NSPCC and the focus will be on helping families keep their children safe online.

There will be opportunities for you to ask the 'experts' for any advice or tips Closer to the time an email invitation to attend will be sent to all those families who sign up to the event. This will be through **TEAMS**.

#### This means we need to know in advance which families want to be involved.

Most of our families are now familiar with this platform as school has used it for all our EHCP reviews since C-19 measures were imposed.

#### What will be covered?

- What children and young people are doing online
- Parental concerns
- What the risks are for young people in terms of what they see, do and who they meet online
- How to manage these risks as a parent
- Sources of help/support
- Gaming
- Live streaming

<u>Please can you register by emailing Kath in the office and confirming we have the right email contact</u> details? Once we have a list of families we will start emailing out invites.

# We are one of the first schools in Lancashire to offer this for families so please do your best to support us!

\*Subtitles/closed captions – unfortunately the NSPCC cannot offer this at the moment but they are looking into this for us for future events. For our Deaf families, please encourage a hearing friend/family member to attend alongside you.

Headteacher Bev Hennefer Elswick Road Ashton Preston Lancashire PR21NT

T 01772 729705 E head@royalcross.lancs.sch.uk W www.royalcross.lancs.sch.uk











